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On Tuesday, we 

went to observe the 

work of a tourist 

guide in real 

situations. In the 

morning we all met 

at the school at 7.45 

and at 8.15 we went 

by bus to Žďár nad 

Sázavou to visit the 

castle-monastery and the Pilgrimage Church of St. John of Nepomuk at 

Zelená hora by Jan Blažej Santini-Aichel  - a UNESCO monument. The sun 

was shining, but it was quite cold.  

At 9.45 we arrived at the castle and a guided tour: "In the footsteps of the 

architect Santini" began. The guide gave us a tour in English, we went through 

the castle, the monastery, the 

church and various other parts 

like the fish ponds and the 

museum about the life of the 

nuns and monks. We watched 

the guide work and learnt 

how to do it as we had more 

days to do it. 

The second part of the tour at 

11 a.m. was an interactive 

game in international teams. It was called "The Monk as a Renaissance 

Man" and took place in the museum. First we were divided into different teams 

with members of different nationalities and then the guide explained the rules in 

English - we performed different tasks and searched for information in the 

museum. It was 

quite exciting and 

interesting but a bit 

difficult.  

After the 

interactive game, 

we had a snack and 

went on foot up the 

hill to see the 
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Pilgrimage Church on 

Zelená hora. We 

walked past a pond that 

was frozen over, which 

was a great attraction 

for the Spanish team 

who don't have any 

snow and ice on the  

Canary Islands. They 

took about 100 photos 

there. At 2 o'clock, a guide was waiting for us outside the church, who told us 

in English about the history and the origins of the church, showed us around 

the outside and inside and  we learned many interesting things. The tour lasted 

about an hour and we took notes as we will need them to prepare our presentations 

in the following days. After the tour, we slowly walked down the hill. 

At 3.30 p.m. we got back on the bus and headed back to Brno. On the bus we 

chatted with our friends and the journey went by quickly. At 5 p.m. we arrived at 

the school and took our guests home for dinner and the evening programme.  
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